
Fàilte gu an làrach-lìn againn! A warm welcome to our website! 

I hope you find it interesting and easy to find the information you need about 

the Caledonian Society of Sheffield, its groups, classes and social events. 

The main formal events of our year are St. Andrew’s Ball on 30th November 

2019 and Burns’ Supper on 25th January 2020, and there are plenty of other 

activities through out the year, such as weekly dance or bridge classes and 

monthly events including theatre visits, the Scottish Arts Group, talks, 

luncheons, nights out and day trips. You don’t have to be a Scot or a member 

of the Society (although we would be delighted if you did take up 

membership!) to attend any of our functions. 

The celebrated Scottish comedian, and actor Billy Connolly is quoted as saying 

‘Scotland is not so much a place as a state of mind.’ So if you’ve a mind for 

conviviality and an interest in Scottish culture, art, music, literature, dance, 

languages, or just want an excuse to wear Highland dress and have a good time 

we look forward to hearing from you! 

Gach dùrachd, Siùsaidh. 

Every good wish, Sue. 

 


